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“OUR MISSION” 
 

Inspired by the principles of Islam, the 
mission of Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is to 

empower each student to be a 

compassionate, thinking, lifelong bi-lingual 
learner, who makes a positive difference 

locally and globally. 
 

Saudi National Day 
 

Country is  a word that indicates love and dedication- dedicating everything we own for the good of our country.  
 

Country is the past history, the flourishing present and the promising future. 
 

Our County is the great  civilization expanded from Makkah in the West to Al Ahsa in the East, and from Najran in the south  to 

Al Jouf in the North. 
 

Our Country raised us when we were young and gave us love and support.  

Our Country wants us to protect it and build its future by becoming good citizens. 
 

Citizenship is when we learn and work sincerely and honestly for the development of our Kingdom. 

Citizenship is when we offer help to the poor people in our community as much as possible. 

Citizenship is when we respect and adhere to the rules and regulations instead of violating them. 

Citizenship is when we keep thinking creatively about how to develop our country. 

On Monday, Tuesday, September 19, 2017, Dhahran Ahliyya Schools – Boys’ section- organized  Eid Al Adha celebration 
attended by a group of guests from the Directorate of Education in Dhahran. The events included:  
 

- Decorating the schools’ gates with boards and signs.  
- Giving out flowers and flyers that contain information about Saudi Arabia to the guests.  
- Reciting poems about the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia by the  students.  
- Presentation prepared by the Physical Education teachers with their students. The presentation gave an overview of the 

different regions of the Kingdom supported by pictures, traditional outfits and food from each region.  
-  Traditional hospitality booth organized by the Student Council.  

 

The celebration began with a welcoming speech delivered by Mr. Walid Al Sowailem followed by a speech delivered by the 
Director of Education Office in Dhahran. At the end of the celebrations, the guests were invited to express their feelings and 
write them on the board assigned for that. The audience applauded and showed their admiration for the celebration.  
 

Happy Eid Adha! 
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Invitation 

 
We are pleased to invite the parents to the General Parents Meeting for all grades on Monday, October 2nd, 2017, from 6:15-
8:00 PM, in the Multi-Purpose Rooms. The meeting will be on live feed for the mothers in the Multi-Purpose Room in the Girls’ 

school. 

 
We will discuss the students’ educational matters. Also, only the fathers will have a tour of the 3-5 clusters.  

 
Fathers’ Entrance: Gate# 4 

Mothers’ Entrance: Gate# 1 

 
You Are All Welcome! 
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